[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Year 1,

23rd June 2020

39 Archibald Street
Gosforth
Newcastle Upon Tyne
NE3 1EB


The first reason we miss you so much is because school is too quiet without all your brilliant ideas and giggles! We miss hearing you laugh and talking about lots of interesting things with you all.

How are you? I am writing this letter to let you know that all the grown ups at school miss you very much and that we are thinking about you.

Are you having fun at home? We hope to hear from you soon.
We would love to be able to see you all soon and continue our learning journey together. We think we would have so much fun and it would be great for you to meet Mr Bourke in person!
From
Miss White and Mr Bourke

